
 

 

 

WQ.57/2021 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR THE ENVIRONMENT  

BY DEPUTY I. GARDINER OF ST. HELIER 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 15th FEBRUARY 2021 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 22nd FEBRUARY 2021 

 

 

Question 

 

In relation to the Jersey Blue Badge Scheme, will the Minister advise – 

 

(a) whether his Department has produced a report into parking for the Scheme and, if so, why; 

(b) when any such report was initiated; 

(c) whether the Minister for Infrastructure was consulted prior to the instigation of any such report; 

and, if not, why not given that this Minister has responsibility for car parks and Parking Control; 

and 

(d) whether there is any intention to liaise with the Parking Control Office (which holds relevant 

information) in order to avoid any duplication? 

 

 

Answer 

 

To my knowledge, as the Jersey Blue Badge Scheme has no immediate relation to the portfolio of the 

Minister for the Environment, no report has been produced. The scheme and relevant legislation fall 

within the remit of the Minister for Infrastructure. 

 

 


